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May 23, 1985

Congress of the United States
House of Representatives
Committee on House Administration
Subcommittee on Office Systems
722 H.0.8. Annex 1
Washington, DC 20515

Attn: Charlie Rose, Chairman

Dear Sir:

In response to your request concerning information on
our business activity with the country of South Africa, please
be advised that we are not engaged in any business dealings
with South Africa, nor do we anticipate any such dealings in
the future.

If you require further information on this matter , please
feel free to contact us.

Very truly yours ,
(

James A. Gorgei /
President




